

Xavier Development Programme ST. XAVIER'S COLLEGE

MUMBAI-400 001. INDIA TEL.: 2262 0661 / 62 / 65

TELEFAX : 22617677 Email : xaviers@xaviers.edu www.xaviers.edu

December 18, 2008

Dear Dr. Bagai,

Greetings from St. Xavier's College, Mumbai!

St. Xavier's College begins its 140th year in January 2009 and it gives us great pleasure to celebrate the diversity that the College embodies in its faculty, students and alumni. – ethnic, religious, linguistic, cultural, economic and that of the differently-abled. We also celebrate the diversity of opportunities that it makes available to its students for self-discovery and for the development of the many-splendoured human personality.

Our Inaugural Event for the year will be an Alumni Dinner - Celebrating Diversity - on the 3rd of January 2009 at 6.00 p.m. in the heritage quadrangle of the College.

This is a good occasion to felicitate Alumni/ae who have made a mark of distinction in their fields.

St. Xavier's College would be very happy if you would accept our felicitation at this event. We would like to acknowledge the leading role that you have played in the Indian Medical field. We would be grateful for your presence to accept this honour given to you by your Alma Mater. Please let us know if you are able to be present so that we can make the necessary arrangement. We do hope you will try your best to make it convenient to oblige us.

We will also be giving a posthumous award to Mr. Ashok Kamte, who sacrificed his life in the unfortunate incidents a few weeks back. We are requesting his wife to receive the award.

A special welcome will also be accorded to the batches of alumni who left the College in the years 1983, 1958 and 1948 - Silver, Golden and Platinum batches.

Hoping to see you back on campus to celebrate what St. Xavier's College has meant to so many of us.

Dr. Sanjeev Bagai, Rockland Hospital, B-33 – 34, Qutub Institutional Area, New Delhi 11016.

Sincerely,

Dr. (Fr.) Frazer Mascarenhas, S.J.

Principal